
 
 
 
Industry Circular No. 1 of 2019 
 

 
VIRRGIN Scheduled Maintenance 

 
The Commission wishes to advise that its VIRRGIN application will be unavailable from 5:00 
p.m. (AST) Friday 18th January, 2019 to 11:00 p.m. (AST) Sunday 20th January, 2019 while 
scheduled system maintenance is being performed. We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
 
 

 __________________ 
         18th January 2019 


